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Welcome to our latest Lunsford Reading Newsletter!  

At Lunsford, reading is at the heart of our curriculum which was 

recognised by Ofsted during our June 2023 inspection.  

We hope you find this newsletter helpful in supporting your 

child on their reading journey.  

Happy reading everyone! Mrs Lomax 

 

All children now have a new school library card! They will 

have the opportunity to visit the school library once a 

fortnight to borrow a book. 

We have invested a lot of money in new library books over 

the past year so ask that you look after our books carefully 

and keep them away from food, drink and pets! 

The library will also be open after school on Thursdays until 

4pm for children to visit with their families. We would love 

to see you there! 

Don’t forget to take part in 

Buster Book Club every 

Wednesday evening to try 

and help your class to win. 

Just get your Buster 

bookmark signed so your 

minutes count! 

Blue Peter Book Badge 

Blue Peter have just introduced an exciting new book 

badge which children can earn by sharing their love of 

books. Well done to Rosetta in Y2 who has already 

earnt this! Visit Blue Peter Book badge | Find out how to 

earn the Book BP badge - CBBC - BBC for more information 

about how to apply. 

We would love 

to hear from 

anyone else 

who manages 

to achieve this 

badge! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge
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What have we read this term? 

Panda Class – The Way I Feel 

 

Elephant Class – One Day on our Blue 

Planet 

 

Giraffe Class – 10 Things I Can Do to Help 

Our World 

 

Lion Class – Gorilla 

 

Koala Class – The Boy at the Back of the 

Class 

 

Tiger Class – The Matchbox Diary 

 

Zebra Class – Macbeth 

 

 

If you liked that book, why not try…… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Way I Feel 

Too by Janan 

Cain 

The other 

‘One Day on 

our Blue 

Planet’ 

books 

Clem and 

Crab by Fiona 

Lumbers 

Little Beauty by 

Anthony 

Browne 

The Night Bus 

Hero by Onjali 

Q Rauf 

The Miraculous 

Journey of 

Edward Tulane 

by Kate 

DiCamillo 

Shakespeare 

Stories by 

Andrew 

Matthews 



Pupil Librarians 

Well done to our six new Y5 pupil librarians – Lexi-Mai, Joshua, Lillie-

Rose, Mia, Poppy and Amber. They all successfully applied for the job 

and have been chosen for their enthusiasm for our new library. 

 

Joshua ‘I like helping other 

people and I love being in the 

library’ 

Lillie-Rose ‘I love reading’ 

Mia ‘I love helping my friends 

get a book’ 

 

 

Poppy ‘Reading is so important because it helps you get smarter. If you want to 

have a good job, you should read some books’ 

Lexi-Mai ‘I like scanning the books and helping people find a book’ 

Amber ‘Reading is great as you learnt new vocabulary’ 

 

 

Research shows that turning on the subtitles 

while children are watching television can 

double the chances of a child becoming good 

at reading. A quick, simple, free way to make 

TV time, reading time. #turnonthesubtitles  

Go to https://turnonthesubtitles.org for 

more information 

https://turnonthesubtitles.org/

